
Following the publication of Teaching Online Safety in Schools (June 2019), we 

updated our online safety offer. We use the Education for a Connected World 

(2020) framework to differentiate aspects of online safety and use Project 

Evolve https://projectevolve.co.uk/ to support delivery and track pupils 

awareness and understanding of each of the eight strands below.  

 

 

Online safety lessons are taught regularly, either as part of computing lessons or 

as stand-alone lessons in both Key-stage 1 and 2. We also engage in an annual 

Internet Safety week in February with activities to promote awareness and 

understanding in this fast moving element of digital literacy.  

 

https://projectevolve.co.uk/

